
 

 
 

 

 

Submitted Electronically Through IBFS 

October 25, 2010 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20554 
  
Re: Ex Parte Notice - GUSA Licensee, LLC 
 File Nos.:   SES-STA-20101021-01311, SES-STA-20101021-01312, 
   SES-STA-20101021-01313, SES-STA-20101021-01314,  
   SES-STA-20101021-01315, SES-STA-20101021-01316,  
   SES-STA-20101021-01317, SES-STA-20101021-01318,  
   SES-STA-20101021-01319, SES-STA-20101021-01320.  
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 On October 22, 2010, L. Barbee Ponder IV (General Counsel), Paul Monte (Vice 
President of Ground Operations & Engineering), and Brinda Shah (Manager, Systems Analysis) 
of Globalstar, Inc. (“Globalstar”) spoke by telephone with Paul Blais, Branch Chief, Satellite 
Division.  During their conversation, Mssrs. Monte and Ponder, and Ms. Shah discussed the 
procedural and technical aspects of the recently filed requests for Special Temporary Authority 
referenced above to utilize antennas located at the Clifton, TX and Sebring, FL earth stations.   
 
 Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.  
 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       /s/ Elvis Stumbergs 
        
       Elvis Stumbergs 
       Counsel to Globalstar Licensee LLC 
 
cc: Paul Blais 
 Paul de Sa 


